Eric and Peggy Frickey
4279 Jean Lafitte Boulevard
Lafitte, Louisiana 70067
(504) 689-3786

May 19, 2014

Robert Wolfe Construction
868 Behrman Highway
Gretna, Louisiana 70056

Re: Randy Grafe
Supervisor of House Lift at
4279 Jean Lafitte Boulevard
Lafitte, Louisiana 70056

To Whom It May Concern:

We, Eric and Peggy Frickey would like to express our opinions of the job Robert Wolfe Construction
was hired to do. Once approved in January 2014, Randy Grafe was assigned to the job. The job started
on February 17, 2014 and amazingly finished in early May 2014, due to the great supervision of Randy
Grafe.

From day one Randy was on top of the job and we wanted him to be acknowledged for his fine work.
He consulted with us before starting the job, during the job, and upon the completion of the job. His
spectacular disposition and sincere efforts put forth made all the difference. No matter what was
requested of him for the job, without hesitation, he gave it his all, not stopping until we were 100%
satisfied. The few requested things that were not granted was of no fault of Randy, just the decision of
upper management.

Because of Randy our experience with the actual house lifting was exceptional compared to some of
the stories told of lifts in the area. We are very thankful for Randy and his sincere dedication to the
job.

Sincerely,

Eric and Peggy Frickey
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